
 
 

 
 
 
 
TO  :  ALL PMA MEMBERS 
 
SUBJECT : POSTPONEMENT 

PMA 113th Annual Convention & Scientific Meetings 
 
DATE :  MARCH 14, 2020 
 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
In light of the challenges our country is facing right now with COVID-19, the 
PMA National Officers have decided to postpone the 113th PMA Annual 
Convention, until further notice. 
 
The health and safety of everyone are our ultimate concern at a critical time 
like this. 
 
Rest assured that we will update you the soonest. 
 
Thank you for your kind understanding. Keep safe and let us all pray 
together. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
Benito P. Atienza, MD 
Overall Chairman, 113th PMA Annual Convention and Scientific Meetings 
PMA Vice President 
 
 
Noted: 
 
 
Ricardo A. Batac, MD   Jose P. Santiago Jr., MD 
Secretary General    President 
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